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At the March 11, 2022, meeting of the LHC, attendees discussed plans for the LHC’s upcoming 
May 21, 2022, event tentatively titled “Celebrating Lorraine Hansberry.” Attendees talked 
logistics (timing, place, and content of the celebration), reviewed a working schedule of the 
anticipated work and a rough outline/program of the day’s events as prepared by members of a 
smaller sub-group, comprised of Lynda Jones, Andrea Furey, Carla Dago, and Signe Bergstrom, 
and went over old business/reports.  
 


